
Coronavirus catch-up premium 

What is the Coronavirus Catch up premium? 

This is a pot of extra funding that we have been allocated this year for specific activities to 

support students to catch up on lost learning due to COVID 19 lockdown.  

 

What will we use these funds for at S Peter’s? 

We will direct this funding based on the educational needs of our students. Using progress 

checking data, we will identify which students have the most need for extra support to 

ensure they can still achieve within the same ambitious and broad curriculum as expected.  

We will prioritise year 7 and year groups where public examinations are imminent, whilst 

establishing systems and practices that will benefit all year groups moving forward.  

 

Specific activities (more may be added as available)   

 Interventions - future priorities 1-2-1 mentoring students to support student 

wellbeing  

 Technology -  

o To support synchronous delivery of a new enhanced (catch up) curriculum 

using Google classroom and ‘live’ lessons to all year groups  

o 15 memory sticks  

 Enrichment programme – resources  

 Work experience co-ordinator careers advice  

 External support for 1-2-1 interviews including UCAS preparation  

 

How will we measure the effect of these activities on the educational attainment of our 

students?  

 Pupil-specific progress checking data (all year groups)  

 Attendance figures to map engagement in extracurricular pastoral/mental health 

support  

 Public examination outcomes 2021 

 Clear career pathways  


